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George Li

From: Sofield, Richard [Richard.Sofield2@usdoj.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2009 12:44 PM

To: David Krech; Francis Gutierrez; George Li; Howard Griboff; James Ball; Janeese Parker; JoAnn
Sutton; Jodi Cooper; Susan OConnell; Mary.Wheaton2@usdoj.gov

Cc: Quinn, Kathryn

Subject: Consent to STA extension

Importance: High

Team Telecom has no comment regarding the extension of the STA in ITC-STA-20081223-00545 (PCCW).
We understand that the extension will be for 60 days while Team Telecom completes it's review.

Thank you.

Richard C. Sofield

Director

Foreign Investment Review Staff
National Security Division

United States Department of Justice

W-(202) 514-0945
M-(202) 598-3134
P-(877) 481-4512
F-(202) 353-3364
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